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Spring Term 

Friday 18th March 2016 

Dear Parents, 

It was great fun running a mile  

yesterday for Sports Relief. It was made    

easier by the lovely way that our older pupils 

assisted our younger ones around the track. 

Many thanks to Year 5 for their delicious 

cakes and to the Year 5 girls for giving up 

their break time to sell the cakes. The cake 

sale alone raised a fantastic £144.65. Please    

remember to bring your sponsor forms and 

sponsorship money into school by Monday 21st 

March. We will let you know the total raised 

when the money is all in. 

Key Stage One have been out of this world 

this week and had a space day, building        

rockets, making moon buggies and even had a 

visit from the Star Lab, the indoor             

planetarium, where they did some stargazing 

and learnt about the solar system. 

 

Rose Queen & Retinue Charity Easter Egg 

Raffle 

The Rose Queen & Retinue held the draw for 

the Eater Egg raffle on Thursday. There were 

18 prizes in total and the girls raised an  

amazing £162 for The Christie. Well done 

Isobel, Lucy, Erin and Ruby. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We break up for Easter on Thursday 24th 

March as 25th is Good Friday. 

Preschool Bingo Night 

Preschool bingo night  is on Wednesday 23rd 

March 7pm. Everyone welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

Pensarn Residential Yr 5/6 21st - 24th March 

Reception Parents Lunch Monday 21st March 

Year 1 Parents Lunch Tuesday 22nd March 

Year 2 Parents Lunch Wednesday 23rd March 

Easter Lunch Thursday 24th March 

York Residential  Year 4 13th - 15th April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have chosen to celebrate 

our parental support.  

 

We had virtually 100% attendance at our 

Parent’s Consultations this week.  

 

Many thanks to all of you who completed 

a questionnaire. We appreciate all      

feedback; positive comments and areas 

for development. 

 

We will now collate your responses and 

ensure that we add areas for               

development onto our School                

Development Plan. Once completed we 

will add this information on to our      

website. 

 


